
Future  of  EDC  courthouse
being decided
By Ben van der Meer, Sacramento Business Journal

Placerville is taking feedback about reuse options for the El
Dorado County courthouse in the city’s downtown.

On the city’s website and in utility bills, a survey lists
several options, including a visual/performing arts center,
public market, hotel and college campus extension. There are
11  choices,  including  one  for  those  taking  the  survey  to
suggest their own ideas.

Placerville City Manager Cleve Morris said the survey results
will be part of an ongoing study by a blue ribbon committee to
figure out the best use.
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